
 

 

HEY LEP Business Support Board Report 
 

Paper H report to the LEP Board,  25th May 2023 
Report from D Williams.   

1. Summary 

1.1. The Business Support Board last met on 5th April, held over Teams. Dafydd 
Williams, acting as new chair thanked the previous chair Gill Alton for her 
leadership of the Board.  

1.2. Draft meeting notes are attached in Paper H Appendix 1 

2. Recommendations/action required 

2.1. LEP Board to note the Business Support Board Activity. 

2.2. There is an outstanding action for a board member to offer support to 
colleague, Madge Moore in her role on the East Riding Council’s UKSPF 
Partnership, any interested board member can review the terms of reference 
prior to a decision. All meetings are held on Teams.  

3. Report 

3.1. The BSB discussed several areas of LEP delivery including export, the Growth 
Hub, the FDI contract, the new State of the Economy report and the LEP’s 
financial position.  

4. Financial and resource implications 

4.1. None 

 


